
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Jeevan Singh <jeevan@numed.io>
Sent: June 18, 2020 4:50 PM
To: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: RE: follow up email

I really appreciate your help. Let's see what happens in the next few days.

cheers

j

On June 18, 2020 at 4:39 PM "Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC)" <chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca>
wrote:

I understand your frustration, Jeevan. I know it’s a long slow process and it can be hard to handle.

I will continue to pass along your requests and keep on top of the department as much as possible.

Thanks for understanding.

Best,

Chelsea

From: Jeevan Singh [mailto:jeevan@numed.io]
Sent: June 18, 2020 2:23 PM
To: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC) <chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca>
Subject: follow up email

Hi Chelsea,
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I just BCC'ed you the email with procurement so you are aware of what we are sending them
and what I am dealing with. You can have a look at the catalogs as well, these are all serious
players. This is honestly getting ridiculous, I see these joker brokers with contracts that have not
been able to fulfill for close to 16 weeks with zero accountability. I am sitting here with all the
supply in the world looking in from the outside getting frustrated while our procurement gets
nowhere. We got a 100k gowns last week, at this rate we should be able to procure everything in
25 years. I have close to 6 million gowns per month reserved ready to be produced for us and
another 15 in the pipeline that I can go get...

Excuse the rant, this is the mild version lol. I'll touch base next week if I don't hear anything
from you to see how we can escalate this.

cheers

J 

Best Regards,

Jeevan Singh

Email: Jeevan@numed.io

Direct: +1 (613) 8944819
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Bridging the Gap

This email is confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any other person is strictly prohibited from disclosing,
distributing or reproducing it. If you have received this email by mistake please notify the sender and delete all copies.
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